Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
University of Central Florida
District Energy Plant IV

NOTICE TO ENGINEERS
The University of Central Florida, on behalf of its Board of Trustees, announces that Professioanl services will be required for the project listed below:
Project No.: District Energy Plant IV, UCF-579

Project and Location: District Energy Plant IV, University of Central Florida, Main Campus, east of Parking Garage C.

The project consists of a 13,000 GSF, industrial, 8000-refrigerated ton chilled water plant that will provide additional capacity to the University’s main campus to accommodate the new academic and support buildings that are in the process of being designed and constructed. The Professional(s) will provide the design for both system and building.
The total project cost will be approximately $12,000,000.
Instructions for submitting a proposal can be found on the Project Fact Sheet. The Project Fact Sheet and Professional Qualifications Supplement Form may be obtained on our website: www.fp.ucf.edu or by contacting: Gina Seabrook, Email: gina.seabrook@ucf.edu, Phone: (407)823-5894.
We are accepting only electronic submissions, to be uploaded at: https://ucf.bonfirehub.com/p/727
Submittals must be received by 5:00 p.m. local time January 5, 2015. Late submissions or additional documention will not be accepted.
